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Special Meeting Minutes


April 11, 2018


	 The special meeting of the Elkton City Council was called to order at 6:30 PM by Mayor 
David Landsman.  Council members present were Carol Jensen, Deanna Lundgren, Robin 
Mulvey, Stewart Salzman and Nancy Spiering.  Also in attendance Rich Fredrickson, Bill Fargen 
and Father Doug of Our Lady of Good Counsel Church in Elkton, Brain Jandahl and Tim Bauer 
of Elkton School and Jeff McCormick of SPN.  The purpose of the meeting was to canvass the 
votes of the election and final designs for the Buffalo Street project.

	 Motion by Salzman, second by Jensen to approve the agenda as printed.  All in favor – 
motion carried.

	 Jeff McCormick took the floor and discussed extensively with the church and school 
representatives to determine their needs for sidewalks and parking in the areas of the project.  

	 The council canvassed the votes of the April 10 election. Motion by Spiering, second by 
Jensen to accept the returns for Mayor, 2 year term as follows:  David R. Landsman 86 votes and 
Charles Owens 49 votes.  All in favor – motion carried.  Motion by Salzman, second by Mulvey 
to accept the returns for Councilperson Ward 2, 1 year term as follows:  Scott J. Stuefen 19 votes 
and Deanna R. Lundgren 21 votes.  All in favor – motion carried.  Lundgren abstained from the 
vote. 

	 Motion by Salzman, second by Jensen to approve the payment of $216.12 to Elkton 
School for the election expenses.  All in favor – motion carried.

	 Finance Officer Schuurman spoke about the plaque that would be placed out at the new 
tree bank in memory of councilmember Dennis Lundgren.  The cost would be approximately 
$400.00.  Motion by Spiering, second by Mulvey to approve the purchase of the plaque.  All in 
favor – motion carried.  Plans are for an Arbor Day presentation.

	 With no further business before the council, the meeting was adjourned at 8:05 PM 
following a motion by Salzman, second by Jensen.  All in favor motion carried.


